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BY EMAIL 
 
 
June 7, 2019 
 
Mr. Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Willowdale, ON M2J 1P8 
Joel.Denomy@enbridge.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Denomy 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Scugog Island Pipeline Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2017-0261 

  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter dated May 27, 2019, 
regarding a change to the financing of the Scugog Island Pipeline Project (Project). In 
your letter, you state that the Township of Scugog and the Mississaugas of Scugog 
Island First Nation will no longer be providing a voluntary financial contribution to the 
Project in the form of an Incremental Tax Equivalent (ITE). Enbridge Gas Inc. has re-run 
the feasibility analysis for the Project to include funding provided under section 36.2 of 
the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 and excluding the ITE contributions, and states that 
the profitability index (PI) for the Project remains above 1.0. 
 
In order to make a determination in this matter, I require additional information. 
Specifically, please provide for the record: 
 

1. Confirmation that there have been no changes to the volumetric forecast or term 
of System Expansion Surcharge for the Project 

 
2. A more detailed explanation for why the PI for the Project remains above a 1.0 

despite the loss of municipal and First Nation ITE. 
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Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Manager, Applications Supply and Infrastructure 
 
 
c:  Mr. Guri Pannu, Guri.Pannu@enbridge.com   
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